
Dear Barry Brown on behalf of Lone Oak Campsites,

The American Red Cross is very grateful for your generous gift of $1,025.00 on August 25, 2023 to Hawaii

Wildfires.

Please see below for a copy of your tax receipt information for your donation. A copy of this tax

receipt will also be emailed to barry@loneoakcampsites.com.

The humanitarian efforts of the Red Cross provide comfort and hope to so many during their times of need.

Thank you for your commitment to this critically important work. Our mission depends on the support and

compassion of donors like you.

On behalf of those we serve, thank you for standing with us.

Sincerely,

Gail McGovern 

President and CEO, American Red Cross

P.S. Did you know that many employers match gifts from their employees? Your gift could go twice as far. Please

visit redcross.org/matching to view a list of participating companies.

Please print this page for tax purposes. As required by IRS regulations, we provide the following information: The

American Red Cross is a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization. Our federal tax identification number is 53-

0196605. As no goods or services have been provided in connection with this gift, the full amount is deductible

to the fullest extent provided by law.

Donation Details
Donation Amount:  $1025.00

Designation:  Hawaii Wildfires

Donation Date:  08-25-2023

Transaction ID:  nvbqbra6

https://www.redcross.org/donations/ways-to-donate/workplace-giving-matching-gift.html?icid=rcomatching&imed=internal&isource=confirmationpage&icampdesc=standardlink
https://www.redcross.org/

